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Dear CCBIO PhDs, Post-docs and others,

We have the pleasure of re-issuing the invitation to attend the upcoming CCBIO Junior Scientist Symposium, 30th April. We present an interesting program including presentations of how the immune system's response is a common denominator in vascular related  diseases, discussions on social inequalities in health, as well as  other project presentations. If you want to attend, we kindly ask you to register though the below link within 28th April.

For registration and the updated program (with corrected name of one the presenters), please consult this link:   http://vedlegg.uib.no/?id=953d55115db7b160a5c8532173cd11ae

All are welcome to attend so please feel free to circulate this email if you know other researchers/staff that you think would find the
symposium interesting. 

Read more about the course here: http://www.uib.no/en/course/CCBIO901    

We welcome you all!

On behalf of the CCBIO Research School and the organizers Elisabeth Wik and Camilla Krakstad,

Kind regards,

Geir Olav Løken
Administrative leader
Centre for Cancer Biomarkers CCBIO 
The University of Bergen
Phone +47 55 58 54 36 / +47 905 18 997 (mobile)

